OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

December 7, 1951

Mr. K. C. Forcade
The Frontier Refiring Company
Denver, Colorado

RE: Alice Bolack #10

SF 078872-A
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Sir:
This is in reply to your letter of December 5 in which you request
exception to the Commission Rules and Regulations for spacing for your

Alice Bolack #10 well, center of the SW NE NE 4-27N-11W,

According to our rules and regulations you must show who the
offset operators are, if any, and obtain written permission from them
for your proposal.

We are sending a copy of this letter to Mr. Al Greer at Aztec
who will inspect the proposed location and give us his opinion.

Very truly yours,

RRS:bpw Secretary and Director

cc: Al Greer






